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New York’s Largest Single-Issue Business Coalition

Names Brian Clark to Board of Directors

ALBANY – The Employer Alliance for Affordable Health Care, New York State’s

largest, single-issue business coalition, recently appointed Brian Clark of Syracuse to

the organization’s Board of Directors. He fills the remainder of a two-year term vacated

by resignation of board member Janet Fish of Lansing.

Clark is Director of Government Relations for the Manufacturers Association of Central

New York (MACNY) in Syracuse, a regional trade association representing more than

300 employers in a 19-county region in Upstate New York. Clark began his career as a

legislative assistant at the US House of Representatives.  He holds a master’s degree in

public administration from George Washington University’s School of Business and

Public Management.

“Brian’s interest and his longstanding commitment to the business community make him a valuable asset to the

Employer Alliance for Affordable Health Care at this critical time when many New Yorkers are losing health

insurance due to the high cost of their premiums,” said Alliance President Scott Miller.

The Employer Alliance for Affordable Health Care is the largest, single-issue business coalition in New York

State. The organization represents more than 1,200 members across New York state, primarily sole proprietors

and small business owners who collectively employ more than 90,000 individuals. Alliance members are

committed to the maintenance of quality, affordable health care.
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